CURA PERSONALIS PROJECT NEWSLETTER

A Non-Profit Vocational Program for Transitioning Youth and Adults with Disabilities





SUMMER PROGRAM UPDATE

CPP had a great summer! We were able to open our doors back up to particpants and their staff on June 15th. We are thrilled to have our crew back and to be at the barn.

Our Participants have done an exceptional job wearing their masks, keeping distance, washing hands frequently, helping to sanitize high touched areas, and staying mostly outside. The Stables staff have commented that our group has set a model example for the community in how to take this pandemic seriously and still hold the highest level of work ethic. We couldn't be prouder!

This summer we have stuck to mostly outside jobs spread out on the stables property. After many months away from the facility, property maintenance and spring cleaning of the grounds have kept us busy. We have also enjoyed working in the outdoor garden and getting our greenhouse set up. The greenhouse was purchased through a Montgomery County Grant and we are thrilled to have it as a permanent structure on the property. As we head into cooler months, and with the completion of Stables riding programs for school aged kids, we will be able to spread out inside again if needed. We are so thankful to our wonderful participants, their families and staff for helping make our reopening a major and continued success.

CPP CALENDAR:

September 7: CLOSED - Labor Day

November 26th and November 27th: CLOSED for Thanksgiving Holiday

December 23rd through December 25th: CLOSED for Christmas Holiday

December 31st and January 1st 2021



HARD AT WORK!



Washing hands often and wearing masks. Our Participants have been a model example for the community.







Color coded buckets and tools line the wall ready for work. Each participant was assigned a color so tools would not be shared. The horses are happy to see us and we are thrilled to be back.

Participants love being able to spend their entire day outdoors. We are lucky to have wonderful open spaces for particpants to spend some recreation time and to take a break from work and wearing PPE.

